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NextGen Offender  

Record Management System Go-Live Update 

The NextGen offender record management system is tentatively planned to go-live on August 
26th, 2025. This will be the new system to administer sex offenders and violent offenders. When 
NextGen SOR goes live, all users need to log off and log back into the LEADS Desktop/Messenger 
to ensure NextGen SOR is installed and available.  Additional communication will be forthcoming 
when the go-live date is finalized.  

Send all NextGen SOR related issues to the ISP HelpDesk via email ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov or 
phone 866/LEADS-00 (866/532-3700). This will ensure you receive a timely and accurate 
response. 
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